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West, North and East Cumbria Success Regime

Rosehill, 4 Wavell Drive, 

Rosehill Industrial Estate, Cumbria
Ms Sue Stevenson and the Venerable Richard Pratt,

Co-Chairs, Public Consultation Process Stakeholder Advisory Group

1 March 2016

Dear Sue and Richard,
I have received the draft minutes of the Public Consultation Process Stakeholder Advisory Group (PCPSAG) meeting held in December just before the end of the consultation period.

These minutes contain two further actions/recommendations (numbers 31 and 32 in the master list).  I can confirm that both of these recommendations are accepted by the NHS.

I know you will shortly be holding your final Public Consultation Process Stakeholder Advisory Group meeting so may I take this opportunity to thank you for your valuable efforts over the past few months and through you to thank the members of the Stakeholder Advisory Group.
By the time you next meet NHS Cumbria Clinical Commissioning Group will have made some decisions about the matters discussed during the recent public consultation.  The Public Consultation Process Stakeholder Advisory Group has made a valuable contribution to ensuring these decisions are as good as they can possibly be.

Yours sincerely,
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Sir Neil McKay

Chair of the West, North and East Cumbria Success Regime
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